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17th January 2023 

 

Year 3 - British Museum Trip 

 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
We are looking forward to Year 3 visiting the British Museum on Friday 27th January. 
This is to develop our understanding of the Egyptians, which is our History topic this 
half term. The children will have the chance to see Ancient Egyptian relics, statues 
and artefacts which will be both educational and exciting. 

 
Please ensure your child is school on time for registration as we will be leaving at 
9.00am prompt and children will be back in school by the end of the school day 
(should we be late; we will notify you via a message from the school office).  
 
We will have use of the lunchroom there for the children to eat their packed 
lunches and store their coats as required. Your child will need to bring a healthy 

packed lunch (no fizzy drinks or nut-based products please) and their water bottle.  
 
If you would like the school kitchen to provide a packed lunch for your child for this 

trip, please complete the form via the link below by 9am on Friday (20th January). 
Even if your child usually has a school meal, please ensure you complete this form 
(Cost for the packed lunch: £2.59 if you pay for school meals – payable via My 
Child At School).   

 

Link to form: https://forms.office.com/e/ty7hScuifb 
 
We will be out all day so children will need to wear a warm winter coat and 
appropriate shoes. 

 
As always, it would be a pleasure to welcome you along on this trip. Please let your 
child’s class teacher know if you can accompany us as your help is much 
appreciated. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 

Miss Farmer and Miss Blogg 

https://forms.office.com/e/ty7hScuifb

